
From: Johnnie Brown johnniecbrown@yahoo.com
Subject: APS Board Donation Request: 32nd Annual APTA Auction

Date: January 13, 2025 at 1:39 PM
To: drhannahbarnes@mac.com, Hannah.Barnes@anchorage.kyschools.us hannah.barnes@anchorage.kyschools.us
Cc: Kristin Delaney kdelaney5711@gmail.com, Brit Day britmday@yahoo.com, Six Sharla (Superintendent)

sharla.six@anchorage.kyschools.us

Dear	Dr.	Barnes,

I	hope	this	message	finds	you	well.	I	would	like	to	express	my	sincere	gra<tude	to	the	APS
Board	for	its	generous	dona<on	last	year,	which	waived	student	fees	for	up	to	two
students.	It	made	a	significant	impact,	and	I	am	reaching	out	to	inquire	if	the	Board	would
be	willing	to	consider	a	similar	dona<on	this	year.

I’ve	aEached	a	leEer	with	more	details	about	this	year’s	auc<ons,	and	below	is	a	link	where
all	dona<ons	can	be	submiEed:

hEps://one.bidpal.net/apta2025/welcome

If	it	would	be	helpful,	I’d	be	happy	to	submit	the	dona<on	on	the	Board’s	behalf	as	well,
once	approved.	We	would	just	need	to	know	the	overall	value.

Thank	you	once	again	for	your	con<nued	support	of	the	APTA.

Best	regards,
Johnnie	Brown

Dear Supporter,

The Anchorage Parent Teacher Association (APTA) invites you to be a donor for Anchorage 
School’s annual auction. This year’s event, to be held on March 8, 2025 at Owl Creek Country 
Club, will include dining, signature beverages, live music, and auctions benefiting our award-
winning school. The auction proceeds will support ever changing technology needs, professional 
development, and student enrichment programs.

We would truly appreciate the consideration of a tax-deductible donation for our silent auction. 
Donors will be prominently featured before, during, and after the auction in promotional 
materials, distributed to over 800 families in the Anchorage community.  

The APTA is a 501(c)(3) organization whose mission is to support the development of children in 
our small, independent school district. Private donations and fundraising are critical as we strive 
to sustain the legacy of providing high quality educational programs and activities.

If you have any questions regarding the event or wish to donate, please contact me at 
(502) 681-6634 or johnniecbrown@yahoo.com. Please send donations to the below address 
before February 7, 2025. Thank you very much for your consideration and support!

Warmly,

Johnnie Brown, Co-VP (Ways and Means)
Anchorage School
c/o APTA Ways and Means
11400 Ridge Road
Anchorage, KY 40223

Scan QR code to make your donation, or go to https://one.bidpal.net/apta2025/donate-item

Anchorage Parent Teacher Association  /  11400 Ridge Road  /  Anchorage KY 40223

https://one.bidpal.net/apta2025/welcome

